
MINUTES FOR FEBRUARY CONTRACTOR SAFETY MEETING  
March 1, 2007 

 
 

• Frank Hartman (MSS safety)  
o Reviewed the Construction Site Management  presentation 

• No questions asked 
• Kenneth Volante (NASA Safety)  

o Reviewed February discrepancies slide with contractors 
 Questions asked on temporary stairs and requirements. 

o Reviewed new construction safety website with contractors 
 website address given.   
 Mishap exposure reporting discussed 

• Mark Sanchez (Hernandez Safety) 
o Reviewed safety issues with current contractors 

 Reviewed Ladder Safety Presentation and passed out handouts 
on ladder safety 

• Questions and answer session 
o No questions asked during this  

 


